
 

PUBLIC 

Notification of Updating Tariff of Accounts and Services for Personal Customers 

 

 

Dear Customer： 

 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited (the Bank) plans to launch “Personal Banking” segment on 1 

Apr 2017, and will update the “Tariff of Accounts and Services for Personal Customers” to incorporate 

the tariff for Personal Banking customers. At the same time, the tariff of selected items for HSBC 

Advance customers will also be adjusted down or waived.  

 

The updated “Tariff of Accounts and Services for Personal Customers” will take effect from 1 Apr, 

2017.  

 

The updated “Tariff of Accounts and Services for Personal Customers” is available in all branch 

networks in mainland China and you may inquire branch staff for details. You may also visit 

www.hsbc.com.cn to review updated tariff. In case of any query in respect of this update on Tariff of 

Accounts and Services, please call 800 830 2880. 

 

 

 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited  

30 Dec, 2016 

 

http://www.hsbc.com.cn/

